From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

Sent: Monday, November 1, 2021 6:00 PM

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting;
Hall, David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith

Subject: IRC eComment

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First. Name :
Lupe

Last_Name:
Flores

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :

Hello, my name is Lupe Flores. | am the Director of Engagement and Impact for the Chicano Federation of San Diego
County. | want to thank the Commissioners for their work & for listening to the community during these past few
months. | would suggest that you make a change so that District 1 includes the Historic Barrio neighborhoods of
Sherman Heights, Logan Heights, and Barrio Logan in plan 6. These neighborhoods have been historically
disenfranchised and have unique needs that will most likely be ignored if you continue without this change. | urge the
Commission to listen to the community members & make this change to keep our historically Latino communities
protected.

Submit :
Submit





